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21 May 1993

Mr Raymond F. McNair

Global Church of God

PO Box 5500

Glendora

Ca 91740

USA

Dear Mr McNair,

Warm greetings from 'down under'. Firstly, congratulations on your moving over to
Global to assist in reviving the Philadelphia Era and the end-time Work of God. We
all think that this is wonderful. Sure do hope that others such as Dr Hoeh joins with
you.

Anyway, thought that you might like a copy of the attached United Israel Bulletin
which mentions the research on the "lost 12 tribes' by Dr John Yochanan Hulley of
Jerusalem. You are probably already aware of this, but I thought that if you are not, I
am certain you will be interested.

All the best and great love in the faith,

Craig White



